
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
hosted by the Division of Developmental Disabilities 

 

COVID-19 Impact on I/DD Population 

September 10, 2021 

10:30 a.m.  
 

Dr. Kristin Sohl, MD, FAAP, will be speaking about COVID-19 and the vulnerability within the 
I/DD population as well as how to stay safe. There will be a 15 minute question/answer 
session following the presentation. 
 

Dr. Sohl is a Professor of Clinical Child Health at the University of Missouri, Executive 
Director of ECHO Autism and scientific Advisor for the National Institutes of Neurologic 
Disorders and Stroke, and Medical Director for MU Missouri Telehealth Network and the MU 
Office of Continuing Medical Education. She is a pediatrician with extensive experience in 
medical diagnosis, evaluation and treatment of children with a concern of autism and other 
neurodevelopmental disorders. She is also the President of the Missouri Chapter of 
American Academy of Pediatrics. 
 

Targeted Audience: Providers, Support Coordinators, Stakeholders, and all other interested 
individuals 

 

Click to Register 
 

 

9/1/21 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/stateofmo/onstage/g.php?MTID=e181c505f5be65644f80aaa7aa7935351

